
 

Sunday, June 18 
  9:15am   Prayer Time ~ C216 
  9:30am   Sunday School/Bible Study 
10:30am   Assembly ~ Kincheloe Hall 
10:30am   Puppet Ministry 
11:00am   Worship Service  
 

Tuesday, June 20 
10:30am  Karen Collins WMU 
DEADLINE for JULY COLUMNS 
 

Wednesday, June 21 
 8:30am  Bon Secours Care-a-Van 
 5:30pm  Summer Prayer Meeting 
 7:00pm  Chancel Choir Rehearsal  
 7:00pm  Family Game Night—KH 
 

Thursday, June 22 
  9:30am   Food Pantry 
10:30am  Young-at-Hearts 
  1:00pm  Women’s Bible Study  
 

Friday,  June 23 
11:00am  AA—OFH 
  
Saturday, June 24 
9:00am—12:00pm  Community Give-
Away  
 

Sunday, June 25 
 9:15am   Prayer Time ~ C216 
 9:30am   Sunday School/Bible Study 
10:30am   Assembly ~ Kincheloe Hall 
10:30am   Puppet Ministry 
11:00am   Worship Service  

 

 

   Today is a special day as we cele-
brate our fathers,  and we have a won-
derful morning of worship planned.  Our 
own Chancel Choir, led by Mr. Wayne 
Windle, will lead us in our worship time. 
Rev. Dorryce Ann Rudd will be bringing 
us our message today.  I am so thankful 
for what God is doing at Branch’s!    

To God be the Glory!  Blessing, Chris 

   Come to our Family Game Night the 
3rd Wednesday night of the month 
this summer from 7-8pm in Kincheloe 
Hall. All ages can come and play dif-
ferent games together for a time of fun 
and fellowship across generations! 
 
    We need donations of games like 
checkers, chess, marbles, Connect 4, 
and dominoes, which will stay in the 
church for events like this, which will 
continue throughout the year. Contact 
Rachel Contreras 804-405-1325 with 
questions. 

  The Give-Away is a community 
outreach and an opportunity to 
publicize our VBS. We need your 
donations! Clear out house or 
garage and bring us whatever you 
no longer use.  Please bring your 
items to the church between 
9am—12pm Monday orTuesday.  

SPRING GIVE-AWAY 

THE FOOD PANTRY NEEDS YOU! 
 
     Food Pantry Workers are needed 
Thursdays from 9:30 - 10:30a.m. We 
also need help on some Wednesdays. 
Please call Mary Pearman at  
275-2308 if you can help.   

REHAB ROOM MINISTRY 
 

   I do home health physical thera-
py, so I know that medical equip-
ment can be very expensive. I 
would like to start a Rehab Room 
here at Branch’s. Members do-
nate medical equipment which is 
no longer needed for other mem-
bers who have a need, temporary 
or permanent.  If you have any 
equipment you would like to do-
nate , such as wheelchairs, walk-
ers, crutches, etc., or if you are in 
need of any equipment, please 
call me at 804-986-2411. Thank 
you and God Bless you.   
                                -  Kathy Mock 

  

    WMU members will be meet-
ing Tuesday June 20 at 10:30am 
in room B112 to organize our 
Chrismons.  Join us and bring a 
lunch for fellowship.  

CELEBRATE with MAT BROWN 
 

     On Sunday, June 25,@2:00pm 
there will be a reception at Black-
stone Baptist Church for Mat 
Brown in honor of his 20 years of 
ministry. We will take the church 
van if there are 14 people who 
would like to ride. Please contact 
Dorryce Ann if you want to regis-
ter to attend, and to have a $5 
Jason’s deli lunch to be eaten 
while we travel. The van will leave 
here at 12:45pm.  You are wel-
come to drive on your own, but 
we need to let the organizer know 
how many of us are coming, so 
please call the office.  

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  
 
    Ladies, join us for a Bible 
study titled “James: Mercy Tri-
umph - Topics about joy, hard-
ships, faith, wisdom, humility 
and prayer”. Thursdays at 
1:00pm  from June 22 through 
August.  

                                                                                            

Seniors, join us 
for fellowship and 
fun, Thursday, 
June 22 at  
10:30am in  
Kincheloe hall. 

Please bring a dish to share.  


